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LEON A. PURYEAR MEMORIAL AWARD 
 

                                             Sponsor Appreciation Award 
 
 

The National Bowling Association, Inc., sponsors the “Leon A. Puryear 
Memorial Award”. Mr. Puryear was a faithful, dedicated, and supportive sponsor 
of The National Bowling Association, Inc., for many years. 
 
We are requesting of you or each team, in every TNBA certified league to 
acknowledge your sponsor by writing an essay (two hundred words or less) 
relating, “WHAT YOU THINK OF YOUR SPONSOR”. 
 
This program will provide good public relations for your sponsor(s) and excellent 
public relations for the National Bowling Association, Inc. 
 
The essays are graded on originality and content; and the results are announced, 
in May, at TNBA Annual Awards Banquet, where a beautiful award is presented to 
the winning sponsor. 
 
The National Office must receive all essays, by APRIL 15TH. 
 
ESSAYS ARE TO BE SENT TO: 
 
      TNBA National Office 
      9944 Reading Road 
      Evendale, OH 45241 
       
      Email: nationaloffice@tnbainc.org 
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